
 Dear Chair and Committee Members, 

 As a longtime Portland resident, I strongly support HB 3329. This bill is a crucial investment in 
 Oregon’s film industry, creating jobs, boosting local businesses, and showcasing our state’s 
 unique culture. 

 Increasing the annual tax credit cap from $20 million to $28 million will attract more 
 productions, benefiting not only film crews but also industries like hospitality and tourism. These 
 productions highlight Oregon’s beauty while driving economic growth. 

 Supporting HB 3329 means supporting Oregon jobs, small businesses, and our creative 
 economy. I urge you to pass this bill to ensure our state remains a thriving hub for film and 
 media. 

 Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 Sincerely, 
 Camilla Morrison 


